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February 2006  NEWSLETTER
NEXT MEETING:
Tuesday 21st February 2006 in the Curtis Room at the Country Plaza Int






6.00 pm
Fellowship 







6.30 pm
Business session







7.15 pm 
Dinner

APOLOGIES:
Ring Sue Smith  4972 5735 (H)  if you are bringing a guest or if you wish to apologise - by lunchtime on Tuesday.  Failure to apologise will result in a charge to you for the cost of the meal.

BIRTHDAYS:

February
Karen Field




Kath

*TREASURER’S ASSISTANT:
Feb
Christa Van Zyl

*FELLOWSHIP OFFICER:
Feb
Barbara Anderson

*If it is your turn and you will not be at the meeting, please arrange for someone else to take your place.

RAFFLE WINNER IN DECEMBER:
     Gloria Roach 
Bring a prize for this month.

DIARY NOTES:
20 – 21st May 2006 Area Workshop – Sapphire Gemfields - Emerald


24 – 29th June 2006 – International Convention – Melbourne, Australia!

	                             Building Zonta for the 21st Century

                            Inspired by the Challenge of Change
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Committee Reports

Membership and Fellowship

Date:  06.02.06   Place of Meeting:  Sue Smith's Residence, 3 Worthington Street, Gladstone

Members Attending: Kerry & Sue     Members Apology:  Karen B, Karen F, Joanna, Bev & Trudy 

Discussions: 

· Leave of Absence – Cathy Davies

· Menu for year was organized – Country Plaza $18.95 per head

· Zonta Ball was discussed 

Information Evening – Tentative date 5th April – All members to put up names.

Next committee meeting to be held on Monday 6th March 2006.

Sue, Karen B, Karen F, Kerry, Joanna, Bev & Trudy 

Service/Status of Women

There were two of our three members at our meeting and after much coffee and discussion we have decided to follow up on planning for the dinner meeting.    

We have plans to encourage inviting younger members of the community along to enjoy the fellowship of the club.

Gail, Barbara, Trish.

Program, Public Relations & Environment

We met in mid Jan to discuss the PR for the Ball.    We ended up with an article on Saturday 4th Feb in the Observer, and Photo and story in the Port Curtis Post of the next week.    Our thanks to Len and Sue Smith, and Scott and Jade Ryan who were our ‘models’ for the photo, taking the time to dress for the occasion a full 10 days before the event.    A follow up story is planned, as you would know from my email, and thanks to the two who responded – these comments were passed on.

We suggested to the Board we might be due for another ‘fun’ type meeting night – M & F following up.

Dianna, Kath, Christa, Anne, Helen

Notes from the Editor Helen:

Anne was overseas in December and caught up with Shirley MacKenzie-Thurley a couple of times (amazing really when you look at where they both travelled), who passes on her regard and best wishes to our Club.

The Committee 
Oh! give me your pity, I’m on a committee, 
Which means that from morning to night 
We attend and amend and contend and defend 
Without a conclusion in sight. 
We confer and concur, defer and demur, 
And re-iterate all of our thoughts. 
We revise the agenda with frequent addenda 
And consider a load of reports. 
We compose and propose, we suppose and oppose, 
And the points of procedure are fun! 
But though various notions are brought up as motions 
There’s terribly little gets done. 
We resolve and absolve but never dissolve 
Since it’s out of the question for us- 
What a shattering pity to end our committee, 
Where else could we make such a fuss? 
(Author unkown). 
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